
Thomas Wassel Speaks on Labor Issues Facing
Non-Profit Organizations
June 6, 2014

Thomas Wassel, a partner in the firm's Labor and Employment area, was a guest on Tony Martignetti's Nonprofit
Radio show on June 6, 2014. He addressed issues faced by nonprofits including misclassification of employees as
independent contractors and the use of volunteers and interns. The broadcast is available on the Internet and as
a podcast at http://podcast.mpgadv.com/2014/06/195-labor-law-advocacy-and-lobbying-tony-martignetti-
nonprofit-radio/. 

Please see http://tonymartignetti.com/2014/06/nonprofit-radio-june-6-2014-labor-law-advocacy-lobbying/ for
further details.
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